

School closure - Update for parents

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that, following the government's announcement this evening, school will be closed until further notice. In order for us to identify and allocate places for critical workers, Lakeview School will be closed on Tuesday 5th January. A letter will be sent to all parents on Tuesday morning enabling you to apply for a place in school if you are eligible. We aim to re-open for critical worker and vulnerable children from Wednesday 6th January. You will be notified on Tuesday if you have been allocated a place.

As the critical worker criteria has changed on a number of occasions, those who were allocated a critical worker place in the previous lockdown may not necessarily qualify this time.

Should you have any questions or queries, please contact the school office via the usual email address. Please note that class teachers will be unable to respond to any email requests through class emails (e.g. swans2020@lakeviewschool.co.uk) unless related to remote learning which can be found on the school website under the 'learning' tab. https://www.lakeview.beds.sch.uk/page/?title=Remote+Learning&pid=301

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Normanton

Head teacher